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The Build America, Buy America Act (BABAA) was enacted as part of the Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act on November 15, 2021. 

BABAA is an incentive to maximize American-made products and materials used in federally funded projects. All products subjected to it 

must be manufactured in the United States. It establishes a domestic preference that "all iron, steel, manufactured products, and 

construction materials used in covered infrastructure projects are produced in the United States" and requires that the "cost of 

components that are mined, produced, or manufactured in the U.S. is greater than 55% of the total cost of all components of the 

manufactured product." 

Those of our customers who are seeking to use funds in accordance to BABAA can be reassured that our products will be in compliance. 

APG is proud to declare that, with few exceptions, all our products are assembled and manufactured right here in our facility in Logan, 

Utah. Our level sensors and switches, pressure transducers, and data management tools are expertly designed by our engineers and 

technicians. We ensure our customers get consistent, high-quality products to suit their needs. 

APG is not alone in our production of sensors. Because we manufacture each of our sensors in our facility, we partner with many 

companies to acquire the materials to be manufactured. Our suppliers provide us with the resources and products needed for us to craft 

our sensors that we manufacture and deliver to our customers. All our iron and steel products, such as the stems of our continuous float 

level transmitters or the bases of our hammer union pressure transducers, are produced in the USA By customers supporting APG and 

buying our products, we in turn support many U.S. suppliers. 

Are you needing high-quality sensors made in the USA? Contact our sales team to get started! 


